
Furlong Main Level Crossing Removal Project 

T:	 1800 762 667 
	 (business hours - Monday to Friday and 24 hours during night-works)
E:	 furlongmain@levelcrossings.com.au
W:	levelcrossings.vic.gov.au 

Translation service
For languages other than 
English, please call (03) 9280 0780

Dear Stakeholder,

Sunbury line- Buses replace trains from Tuesday 4 October – Sunday 30 October 2016

Major construction is well underway to remove the level crossings at Main and Furlong Roads as 
part of the State Governments commitment to remove 50 of the most dangerous level crossings 
across Melbourne.

To facilitate construction, buses will replace trains between Sunbury and Sunshine stations from 
Tuesday 4th October until Sunday 30th October.

Please note- St Albans and Ginifer stations will be closed during this time.  
*Normal train services will resume and the new St Albans and Ginifer stations will open on 
Monday 31 October. 

During this time, a range of different buses will be operating, including express, limited express 
and stopping all stations bus services to make customers journey as direct as possible. Coaches 
will also replace V/Line trains between Southern Cross Station and Bendigo, Echuca and Swan 
Hill.

Your institution has been identified as one with students, staff and associated stakeholders that 
may be impacted by these works. Attached is our detailed customer brochure for you to provide 
to your students and staff to assist with their journey planning. 

We are here to help you travel during these major construction projects and will endeavour to 
get you to and from your destination as quickly and easily as possible. If anyone within your  
organisation would like to speak directly to a project representative about the upcoming rail  
disruption they can contact us on 1800 762 667 or email furlongmain@levelcrossings.com.au	

Yours sincerely,

Anita Nayak 
Communications and Stakeholder Relations Advisor
Main Road and Furlong Road Level Crossing Removal Project


